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 The Seminar Committee of Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce 

organised its 7th Biennial International Conference on the topic ‘Vision India 

@2047: Global Leader in Economic Growth, Sustainability and Decarbonisation’ 

on the 21st and 22nd March 2024. The Conference was attended by distinguished 

guests, academicians, industry experts, research scholars, faculty members and 

students from diverse fields of study. The inaugural session on Day 1 was graced 

by distinguished luminaries. The chief guest for the session was Prof. Ramesh 

Chand, Member, NITI Aayog who provided insights into the multifaceted 

challenges and opportunities that lie ahead for India's journey towards sustainable 

development. The keynote speaker for the event was Prof. Nagesh Kumar, 

Director, ISID, who reflected on India's remarkable achievements over the past 

75 years. The event was also graced by three worthy Guests of Honours Prof. 

Ram Singh, Director, Delhi School of Public Policy and Governance, Delhi 

School of Economics; Mr. Sidhharth Rajhans, Principal Policy Advisor, UN 

Headquarters and Mr. Mehul Gupta,  Director, PwC India. All of them provided 

useful perceptions of the broader theme.  

The Inaugural Session was followed by six technical sessions spanned over two 

days in which 49 research papers were presented by academicians, research 

scholars and students. The presentations were insightful and edifying on themes 

ranging from Decarbonization, Circular Economy, Green Marketing, Inclusivity, 

and Sustainable Finance to Climate Risks, New Business Models for sustainable 

development and inclusive growth.  

The Valedictory session was held on the second day and was graced by Dr. Yogesh 

Suri, Senior Advisor, Niti Aayog. He gave a comprehensive outlook on the 

government's contribution to sustainability. He presented the certificates and 

awards to the paper presenters and the event was concluded with a Vote of Thanks 

by the Convenor of the event Prof. Kawal Gill.  


